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Comments: The purpose of NPS and NFS is to protect our natural landscape while allowing the public to a

access our public lands in the most sustainable way possible. Just like how trails are created to encourage hikers

to stay on well maintained paths, to lessen the impact on delicate soil, bolted anchors on well established routes

allow climbers to safely and sustainably recreate on well known climbs, that are already clean and well

established routes. Prohibiting the use of fixed anchors on climbs will not stop people from climbing, but will

instead spread the impact to lesser known, more delicate areas, and that can not take the traffic of these well-

established routes. Not only will this impact the landscape, but it will also pose a safety hazard for climbers. Not

only will this impact the sustainability of climbing, but it will also make it so bolts will not be replaced when they

need to be replaced, and will make accessibility much more dangerous as well. We love our natural landscape

and want to recreate responsibly. This policy will not solve problems, but only create more. Just like hikers have

trails, well established climbing routes pose no more of a threat to the ecosystem and only damages the rich

history of climbing in these areas and poses a threat to safe recreating. 

 


